
From: Tina Kriebel <tkriebel@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 7, 2021 8:20 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Please restore the funding for NH Saves 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Members of the PUC, 
 
Please reconsider the cuts to the NH Saves program.  We should all be supportive of energy-efficiency - 
and it costs much less to save energy through energy efficiency than it does to increase energy 
production or transmission capacity. 
 
Thank you, 
Tina Kriebel 
Peterborough 
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